
 
 

 

  

              
 

Date:  March 20, 2025 

Headline: Public Hearing Notice, Water and Sewer Authority of Cabarrus County  

Contact: Shannon Kincaid, Executive Secretary to the Board of Directors 

704-786-1783, ext. 234 

             

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

THE WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY OF CABARRUS COUNTY 
 

 The Executive Director of the Water and Sewer Authority of Cabarrus County (WSACC) 

presented a proposed Budget, which includes WSACC’s fees, charges and services, for the fiscal 

year 2025-2026 to the Board of Directors on Wednesday, March 19, 2025.  A copy of the 

proposed Budget is on file in the office of the Secretary to the Board of Directors of WSACC, 

232 Davidson Highway, Concord, North Carolina, as of that date and is available for public 

inspection. 
 

 A public hearing on the proposed Budget will be held on April 16, 2025, at 5:00 p.m., or 

as soon thereafter as is reasonable, in the Conference Room of the Administrative Offices 

located at 232 Davidson Highway, Concord, North Carolina, at which time written and oral 

comments will be received.  
 

 This the 20th day of March 2025.  

 

       Shannon Kincaid 

       Executive Secretary to the Board of Directors 
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